
The New Health and Safety Law Poster 

From 6th April 2009, new versions of the HSE’s health and safety poster and 
leaflet will be available for display in the workplace – see below. 

A minimum of one poster will be required and in most circumstances this will be 
enough, providing that all employees get an opportunity to access it, this should 
be displayed at the main staff entrance. Some premises may require more than 
one poster to be displayed. 
 

The following additional information needs to be included on the new poster: 

 
N.B. The above is an example of the information added to the Shirehall H&S Law 
Posters, you could also include your local area H&S Co-ordinator at no.1 

Please also note: that a discount is available on request from HSE Books for bulk 
orders with a value of over £500.  

The new law poster, pocket cards and other formats can be ordered from HSE 
Books - tel: 01787 881165.  

The older version of the HSE law poster must be replaced with the new version by 
5th April 2014. 

1) Please contact the 
Health and Safety 

Team on 01743 252819 

2) Relevant Trade 
Union Contact 

Numbers 


